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UPIN REPRESENTS PHILADELPHIA MAN TARGETED BY
CITY CODE INSPECTORS 

MEDIA MENTION, THE PHILADELPHIA INQUIRER - JOSHUA UPIN, DECEMBER 9, 2011
 

SUIT: CITY CODE INSPECTORS PLOTTED TO MAKE NE MAN A TARGET

A Northeast Philadelphia man, represented by RCCB attorney Joshua Upin, filed a federal
lawsuit against the city and inspectors who work or used to work with its anti-blight
Community Life Improvement Program. Read the full story here.
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